

Comhshaol, Pobal agus Rialtas Áitiúil Environment, Community and Local Government

HOUSING DEPARTMENT 01 NOV 2012

Oifig an Aire
Office of the Minister

Please Quote Ref: REP6491/PH/12

26 October, 2012.

Mr. Eamon Conlon, Staff Officer, Housing Administration, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Town Centre, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Dear Mr. Conlon,

I have been asked by Mr. Phil Hogan, T.D. Minister for the Environment, Community and Local Government, to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter in connection with local electoral area boundary reviews.

A further letter on this matter will issue to you as soon as possible.

If you wish to receive this reply by e-mail please send your e-mail address, quoting the above reference number to: minister@environ.ie.

Yours sincerely,

Eddie Kiernan Private Secretary

